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1.  The 4th Grade Wax Museum will be held in the gym at 9:00 am on Thursday, May 11th.  
Fourth Grade parents are invited to come out to see the presentations. 
 
2.  Progress Reports will go home on Monday, May 15th. 
 
3.  Please note that all school debts (library books, school pictures, cafeteria debt, office 
debt, tuition, etc.) need to be paid in full before participating in:  school trips, 5th Grade 
Dance, Field Day, 5th Grade Moving On Ceremony and receiving report cards on the last 
day of school. 
 
4.  EOG testing will begin on Friday, May 26th.  It is important to make sure your child gets 
plenty of rest, comes to school on time, and eats a good breakfast.  Below is the testing 
schedule: 
  

May 26th  -  Science Grade 5 
 May 31st -   ELA Grades 3-5 
 June 1st  -   Math Grades 3-5 
 June 6th -  Read to Achieve Test for Grade 3 
 
5.  Monday, May 29th is a holiday for Gates County Schools.  Students will return to school 
on Tuesday, May 30th. 
 
6.  Field Day will be held on June 6th and 7th (the schedule is listed below).  Please be sure 
your child comes to school dressed in shorts and athletic/tennis shoes.  

 
Tuesday, June 6th    Grades:  5th, 4th, and 3rd  
Wednesday, June 7th    Grades:  2nd/Bracy, KG, and 1st  

 
7.  It is important, during this last month of school, that our students closely follow the 
school and bus rules.  Behavior is very important right up until the last day.  School rules 
are still in place and misbehavior may result in not being able to participate in class trips, 
field day and the 5th Grade Dance.  
 
 

Child Nutrition Updates 
(Over) 

 


